
Follow-Up Care After Your Preventive 

Screenings 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for visiting [Clinic/Hospital Name] for your recent preventive screenings on [Date]. 

We are committed to your health and well-being, and we want to ensure that you have all the 

information you need following your screenings. 

Screening Results 

Your results for the following screenings are as follows: 

• [Screening Type]: [Result] 

• [Screening Type]: [Result] 

Next Steps 

Based on your results, we recommend the following actions: 

• [Recommended Action 1] 

• [Recommended Action 2] 

Follow-Up Appointment 

If necessary, please schedule a follow-up appointment with us at your earliest convenience. You 

can reach us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

We take your health seriously and encourage you to follow up with any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for being proactive about your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


